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I am a concerned community member who frequents Hansen
Dam as well as the rest of the foothills. I am in support of our
Officers, all our Officers having all the necessary tools to do their
jobs effectively. Loaded guns are paramount in today's society,
that has deteriorated to a very dangerous level. The least the
general public can do is support our brave men and women, our
public servants, who put their life on the line daily for the rest of
us. Not granting loaded weapons such as guns to our Rangers, is a
bias towards gangs, drugs, criminality and the further destruction
of AMERICA. In addition, as loaded guns are a deterrent for
many criminals, the mere presence of such an item will encourage
a higher ethical level for all community members. Sincerely,
Zorro



